INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL, AL-JUBAIL

IISJ/PRL/0294/2022-2023 13.03.2023

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

We thank you for your continued support throughout the year which keeps us
motivated.

Our commitment to you and your children is very important to us. We are
dedicated to providing your child with quality education and overall well-being.
We could not have done this without your cooperation for paying the school fee.

Dues of the school fee impact the functioning of the school. Therefore, you are
requested to pay your ward’s overdue fee, if any, upto 31st January 2023.

You are requested to clear the same immediately or else your ward will
not be issued report card and will not be promoted to higher classes.

Hope for your kind support and cooperation.

Note: Parents who have already paid the fees may kindly ignore.

-

Manjusha Chitale
Principal(Interim)
IIS-Jubail




